
                   About the PRE Fun Run                    

What is the Fun Run? 

The PRE Fun Run is our annual PTSA fundraiser. It typically includes two weeks of 
fundraising activity and finishes with our celebratory Fun Run during school hours. It is held 
in the Fall to fund programs throughout the school year.  

What are the funds used for?  

Funds raised from the Park Road Fun Run are used for various school programs, student 
and teacher resources, and student and community activities. Allocation of the funds are 
voted on at a PTSA meeting, after completion of the fundraiser. Last year, we also included 
a parent and teacher survey to gather community input on fund usage. Here are just a few 
examples of how last year’s funds were used:  

• Enrichment grants, ex: Dash Robots for the Library  
• Ukuleles for the Music Room and book support for the Library  
• Subsidized yearbook costs 
• Inflatable gaga pit for the Gym, recess, Field Day, etc. 

What is My Booster?  

My Booster is a third-party online fundraising platform used by schools to manage 
fundraising campaigns and for parents to track their child's progress and manage 
donations. Parents can share their student(s) donation pages to get the word out to family, 
friends, neighbors, and more.  

Do I/my family members/neighbors have to donate through My Booster?  

No, cash or checks (made out to Park Road PTSA) are also accepted and count toward the 
Fun Run goal.  

Is the Fun Run a race? Does my child have to participate?  

Our Fun Run is a celebration! Much like field day, the “run” is an outdoor event (weather 
permitting), where classes participate in a run (or walk) with fanfare, music, and a 
celebratory atmosphere. The run is not timed or completed as competition and is inclusive 
for all students.  

Can families participate? 

The run itself is only for our students, but there are volunteer sign-up opportunities that will 
be sent out in the coming days. 


